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“Religion that God our Father accepts as pure 

and faultless is this: to look after orphans and 

widows in their distress and to keep oneself 

from being polluted by the world.”

James 1:27, NIV

Pray that Dariné 
in the Dominican 
Republic continues 
to study hard and 
persevere in his 
dream of becoming a 
policeman.

Pray for a larger 
home for Martha 
in Uganda, mother 
of sponsored child 
Acaali and six other 
children, as they live 
in two rooms.

Pray that sponsored 
children in Honduras 
are supported to 
continue their 
studies, as they reach 
the halfway point in 
their school year.

Pray that sponsored 
child Johnson’s 
family in Ghana can 
continue to support 
themselves with their 
small business.

Pray that Benoit 
in Burkina Faso 
has wisdom as he 
supports himself 
by raising chickens, 
hoping to become a 
military officer after 
graduation.

Pray for Roban’s 
recovery from cleft 
palate surgery in the 
Philippines several 
months ago. 

Pray for rest and 
peace for sponsored 
children on winter 
break in Peru, as 
they look ahead to 
finishing their school 
year. 

Pray for Ancilla, 
single mother to 
sponsored child 
Irakoze in Rwanda, 
as she works in local 
fields to support her 
family.

Pray that 
unsponsored children 
in the Dominican 
Republic will be 
encouraged by center 
staff and experience 
the love of God 
while they wait for 
sponsors.

Pray that children 
across Burkina Faso 
who urgently need 
food will be provided 
for so that they can 
remain healthy and in 
school.

Pray for Acaali in 
Uganda to stay 
healthy so he can 
continue to grow and 
develop this year. 

Ask God to provide 
healing for orphans 
struggling to recover 
after natural disasters 
have taken family 
members or homes.

Pray for courage 
and confidence for 
sponsored girls and 
young women in 
Ecuador as they face 
discrimination in 
their country. 

Pray for one center’s 
skating program in 
Kenya, that God will 
use it to bring hope 
and joy to children in 
poverty.

Pray for the safety of 
sponsored children 
in Rwanda who 
are being impacted 
by the war in 
the neighboring 
Democratic Republic 
of the Congo.

Pray for sponsored 
children and 
their families still 
recovering from 
recent forest fires in 
Honduras. 

Pray for God to 
protect vulnerable 
orphans from abuse.

Pray that Rhenzel 
stays healthy as she 
continues attending 
the Compassion 
Survival program in 
the Philippines with 
her son.

Pray for wisdom 
and discernment for 
center staff in Peru as 
they seek to care for 
the physical health of 
children who attend.
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Pray for the families 
of sponsored children 
in Uganda who are 
struggling to harvest 
enough crops due to 
bad weather.
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Ask God to provide 
for child-headed 
households during 
famines, when they 
are particularly 
at-risk.

Pray that center staff 
across the Dominican 
Republic will be 
strengthened to 
continue caring for 
and showing love to 
children who attend 
their programs.

Pray that children 
in Compassion 
programs in Kenya 
will be supported to 
attend school so that 
they can be educated 
and have more 
opportunities.
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Pray for sponsored 
children and their 
families in Peru who 
are being impacted by 
dengue fever.

Pray for sponsored 
young adult Amelie’s 
weaving business 
in Burkina Faso to 
grow and increase the 
income of her family. 

Pray for comfort and 
peace for sponsored 
children and their 
families in Rwanda as 
they observe the 30th 
Commemoration of 
the 1994 genocide.
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Pray for the safety of 
sponsored children, 
their families and 
center staff in 
Ecuador as the 
government is facing 
many corruption 
scandals.
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Pray that God will 
provide peace and 
sustenance for 
children who have 
lost one or both 
parents to AIDS.

Pray for sponsored 
child Mia in Peru to 
remain healthy this 
year, so she and her 
siblings can stay in 
school. 
	

Pray for a quick 
recovery from recent 
heavy rains for 
sponsored children 
and their families 
in the Dominican 
Republic.
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Pray for the 
protection of those 
vulnerable to 
trafficking. Pray 
that those currently 
in slavery would be 
rescued.
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PRAY FOR
HEALING

PRAY FOR 
PROTECTION

PRAY FOR 
PROVISION

PRAY FOR 
COMFORT

WORLD DAY AGAINST 
TRAFFICKING IN PERSONS


